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There is no doubt that being a teacher is a noble profession that deserves an equal amount of 
love and respect as any other profession. Teachers' Day in India is celebrated every year on 
September 5 to mark the birth anniversary of Dr. Sarvepalli Radhakrishnan. He was a former 
President of India, scholar, philosopher and Bharat Ratna recipient. 

On 5th September, 2023 the students of Green Heaven Institute of Management & Research, 
organized Teachers’ Day Program. Teacher’s day was celebrated by the students to express 
their gratitude for the immense contribution put forth by their teachers towards their 
development. The function took place in the Chanakya Hall (Auditorium) of the college. The 
auditorium was beautifully decorated by the students for Teachers’ Day and the faculties were 
welcomed warmly. Each of the faculty was given a rose flower as a token of gratitude to show 
the acknowledgement and recognition of the hard work put by the teachers towards their 
development, wishing them a Happy Teachers Day.

The function started in the Chankya Hall with the Saraswati Vandana and putting the garland on 
the photo of Dr.Savapalli Radhakrishnan. 

The Director of GHIMR, Dr.Anil Sharma addressed students and  urged them to maintain the 
bequest of respecting teachers and lauded the entire staff for their exemplary contribution to 
the institute’s phenomenal success. The Director, Dr. Anil Sharma, also appreciated the sincere 
efforts of the faculties in playing a catalytic role in the holistic development of every student. 
He also extolled the role of teachers in a student’s life.

On this occasion, Dr. Ashutosh Paturkar, was felicitated for his year-long hard work and 
valuable contribution in academics. The Director presented the College Memento to Dr.Asutosh 
Paturkar. Speaking on the occasion Dr.Ashutosh Paturkar, emphasized the students to set 
realistic goals in their life. He also expressed his views on the changing scenario of education.

There was a special celebration for teachers, organized by the MBA students, which included 
dance and skits. The celebration also had a few games conducted for teachers. Teachers Day at 
GHIMR was celebrated with a lot of anticipation. Thus, the entire celebration paved a new hope 
for teachers to rejoice the journey as a teacher. 



The event concluded by the reviews of the Director and the faculty members. Students were 
appreciated for the respect and the incredible effort they had put for organizing the program. 
Students were told how they had made this journey of teaching truly special and how their 
determination, growth, and accomplishments fill us with pride.

The teachers couldn’t have asked for a better gift than this!!!! 

      

                                     


